
 

PE 

During our PE sessions, we will be covering 

athletics and sports day events. 

 

Year 1GG: Monday and Thursday. 

Year 1/2JR: Wednesday and Thursday. 

Year 2MH: Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

Please ensure your child brings the correct PE kit 

and appropriate footwear. 

(White t-shirt & black or blue bottoms) 

 

   

 
Spring 2 was jam packed with fun! With lots of 

learning also squeezed in! Within KS1, phonics and 
reading has been a big push for us and we are all 

so very proud of the progress the pupils have 
made! We can’t wait to share the progress they’ve 
made and share their learning with you during the 

parent consults! As well as lots of learning, we also 
managed a trip out to Magna! It was an AMAZING 

day, with the children having lots of fun! 
 

This half term… in Maths, we will be learning all 
about different measures. We will learn to measure 
length in metres and centimetres as well as looking 

at capacity and weight. 
 

In writing we will be writing our very own 
invitations, focusing on superlatives to describe 

and to persuade people to attend our very parties! 
 

Please check the important dates to keep up to 
date with events happening in KS1. 

 

Home Reading 

Reading and Phonics has been a big focus of ours 
last half term and continues to be moving into 

summer. 
We kindly ask that children read at home every 

day and that their reading record is signed. Even 
as little as 5minutes each day can make a HUGE 

impact on your child’s reading! 
 

Home Learning 

Each Friday we will be sending out home learning. 

This will reinforce the skills which have been 

taught in school and will give children the 

opportunity to practice what they have learnt 

throughout the week. 

An questions in how you can help and support 

your child, please speak to the class teacher who 

will be happy to help! 

 

Early Bird 

Doors open at 8:30. This is the perfect opportunity 
for children to prepare for the day ahead. 

Breakfast club continues to be available from 
7.30am. 

 

 

 

Topic 

Throughout this half term will be covering lots of 
exciting areas within our Topic sessions. In 

science, we will be exploring materials and their 
properties! 

During ART, we will be focusing on clay sculptures 
and have the opportunity to create our very own 

sculptures! How exciting!  

Finally, during our PSHE sessions we will be 
discussing our very own dreams and aspirations! 

As well as looking at the values of the Victoria 
Promise! 

Important dates 

 
15th April – Return to School 

18th April - Class Photos 
23rd and 24th April - Parents Consults 

24th April – Extreme Readers Trip 
2nd May - Wellbeing Trip 

6th May - May Bank Holiday 
20th May - Poetry Slam Launch 

23rd May - Maths City Trip 
24th May - Break Up 

 

 

 

 


